
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

    THE PAW PRINT   

 
 

• Keep Car Loop information in there 
 

• WE ARE IN NEED OF SUBSTITUTE TEACHERS- IF YOU ARE INTERESTED 
 

o Follow this link: Become a Substitute Teacher 
 

• Add Walk to School Information 
 

• Principal Message: 
I am so proud of the start of the year concerning academics!  We have 
already seen substantial growth in our first round of progress monitoring 
testing with i-Ready.  I have seen students and teachers pushing forward 
through all the Covid challenges and getting back to the basics.  Through 
our collaborative planning team meetings and continued observations, I 
have noticed students completing complex grade level tasks and being 
challenged daily.  Another great addition was the implementation of 
Buddy’s Place that correlates directly with our PBIS program here at 
Longleaf.  We are so thankful for the support and donations that have 
made this program so successful this year.  Your partnership is important, 
and I look forward to continuing this positive path for the rest of the year!  
 
Respectfully, 
Mr. Sherburne   

 
 

School Advisory Council  
 

The next School Advisory Committee (SAC) meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, October 6, 
2021, at 4:15pm in the media center for members and available to our Longleaf community via 
zoom: https://brevardschools-org.zoom.us/j/89552943313 
 

Clink on the following link for the SAC meetings and members for the 2021-2022 school year:  
SAC 2021-2022 Members and Meeting Schedule.docx 
 
 

Thank you, 
Longleaf SAC Committee 
 

Mr. Jason Sherburne, Principal    Mr. Rick Dillon, Assistant Principal 
 

October 2021 
 

 
 

https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/11306
https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/11306
https://brevardschools-org.zoom.us/j/89552943313
https://connectdocs.blackboard.com/xythoswfs/webui/_xy-1589668_1-t_T4LI9aJA


 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

NEHS is Sponsoring “Coin Wars” October 25-29! 
? Do you have coins laying around the house? 
? Do you want to show how much school spirit YOUR 
class has? 

Coin Wars are coming…… 
You and your classmates will compete against other 
classes in your grade level to show who has the most 
school spirit.   

Collecting Money:  All coins/paper money you can find 
can be added to your class jar.  The class with the 
highest money count at the end of the week will win.   

Disruption Days:  If you want to challenge the other classes in your grade, and make 
it more difficult for them to win, you can put QUARTERS and paper money in jars 
for the OTHER CLASSES in your grade level.  This will count AGAINST the money 
that their class collects. This will only happen on MONDAY October 25 and 
WEDNESDAY October 27 in the café during lunch. 

 

Fund Our School Projects! 

All the proceeds from Coin Wars will go to fund 
Improving the Front Yard area of our school and 
the Science Lab this year.  

 

Get Ready! 
So go home and look in the couch cushions.  Look on the floor of the car!  Find those 
coins and get some school spirit going in your class! Donations greatly appreciated! 

 1…2…3…4….. 

We Declare A Coin War!  
 
 



 
 

 
Meetings for NEHS are always from 2:30-3:30pm 
 
Meeting Dates: 
 
October 
 
10/4            2:30-3:30     Committee Meeting:  Science Lab Liaisons (Ms. Guarino’s Room 607) 
10/6            2:30-3:30     Committee Meeting:  Coin Wars (Ms. Guarino’s Room 607) 
10/6            2:30-3:30     Committee Meeting:  Paw Pal (Mrs. Kaiser’s Room 611) 
10/7            2:30-3:30     Committee Meeting:  Service (Mrs. Kaiser’s Room 611) 
10/13          2:30-3:30     Officer Meeting (Mrs. Kaiser’s Room 611) 
10/18          2:30-3:30     General Membership Meeting in Media Center 
10/22                               Last day to submit copy of Report Card to a NEHS Adviser 
 
10/25-10/29   Event:  NEHS Coin Wars Fundraiser  

   (Committee meets every day after school in Ms. G’s room) 
 
 

BIG ANNOUNCEMENT!  Substitute Fees Waived! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Drug testing, fingerprinting, and certification fees for all substitute 
applicants are currently being waived until further notice! 

 
CLINIC DONATIONS 
 
The clinic needs the following items: 
 

• New or Used athletic shorts, pants, or shoes for both boys and girls in various sizes. 
 

Items can be dropped off at school (please call first) or send the donations  
to school with your child. If you have any questions, please contact the front office at  
321-242-4700. 
 
Water Bottles – Please don’t forget to send your child to school with a water bottle! 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 
 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Us: 
 

Office 321-242-4700 • Fax 321-242-4708 • Address 4290 N Wickham Rd, Melbourne FL 

 
Website:  http://www.brevardschools.org/longleafes 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/LongleafElementaryBPS 

 

OCTOBER CALENDAR 

• OCTOBER 6 
SAC MEETING 

• OCTOBER 8 
END OF FIRST NINE WEEKS 

 

• OCTOBER 11 
TEACHER WORKDAY/STUDENT HOLIDAY 

• OCTOBER 12 
SPIRIT NIGHT GATOR’S DOCKSIDE 

• OCTOBER 15 
ELEMENTARY REPORT CARDS POSTED ON FOCUS/ISSUED 

• OCTOBER 20 
K-2 Conference Night (5-7 pm) 

 

• OCTOBER 21 
3-6 Conference Night (5-7 pm) 

 

• OCTOBER 27 
SPIRIT NIGHT DOMINO’S PIZZA 

 
 
 

http://www.brevardschools.org/longleafes
http://www.facebook.com/LongleafElementaryBPS


 
 

 

 
 


